

October 5, 2021

Dear Camp Avenue families,

Our school year has been off to a great start! We are looking forward to many continued months of success and accomplishments throughout the school year. In doing so, we are continuing with our *Camp Avenue School Spirit Days* each month to build unity and school spirit.

School spirit can be defined as the positive attitude students and teachers have about their school. Having school spirit helps unite a school and helps to develop and foster relationships among people. It also creates a positive learning environment for both students and teachers. Having a positive learning environment is one of the many things that make going to school so exciting.

We encourage and invite you to show your school spirit the first Wednesday of every month starting Wednesday, October 6th. Simply wear any Camp Avenue spirit wear or something blue and/or gold. (Future dates: 11/3, 12/1, 1/5, 2/2, 3/2, 4/6, 5/4 and 6/1). Student Council is also asking that on Spirit Days, everyone bring in a canned good or non perishable food item to donate to the Bellmore-Merrick Community Cupboard.

We are looking forward to seeing unity and Camp Avenue School colors throughout the building on these special days!

Proudly, School Principal, Dr. Hillary Bromberg Student Council Advisor, Ms. Ruditser